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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
BUSINESS UPDATE

This announcement is made by the board of directors (“Board”) of Tungtex (Holdings) Company 
Limited (“Company”, together with its subsidiaries as the “Group”) on a voluntary basis.

Reference is made to the business update announcement of the Company dated 15 July 2021 
relating to the temporary suspension of operations in production base of the Group in Long An 
Province due to resurgence of the coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19) in Vietnam.

The Board would like to provide updates to the shareholders and potential investors that the local 
government in Long An Province has recently approved the public health plans of the Group and 
the Group’s production base in Long An Province is resuming operation gradually. The Group will 
continue to closely monitor the development of COVID-19 epidemic and its impact on the Group’s 
businesses and will deploy measures as necessary.
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